
No one in Connecticut should have to choose between participating in our democracy by casting a ballot 
on Election Day and protecting their health. I wish we had all received more notice of this particular 
listening session, so you could get more input from the public - I imagine that you have been hearing 
about this particular issue from constituents quite a bit over the last several months.  
 
I urge the legislature to pass this bill.  
 
 
Kathy Flaherty 
Newington, CT 06111 
 


